COPY.
ﬂngh 5 Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th November, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I have to sequaint you that the steamer "PLANORBIS",
which srrived at Osaks on the 27th ultimo, has been gold to
e, Okada Selichi, of Osaka, for breaking up purposes.

Tn the circumstances, tma cage has hnoﬁ _submitted
to the Committee, 10 hﬂ& auidﬁd ta mkc 4 rum of

"To be broken up" ef ainst the vunl 'g nay g soclety's

msmmﬁlﬁn ? meémhmo with

Reglster Book, and
the ususl practice.
I shall be glad if you will kindly inform the
owner accordingly, and let me lmow immedietely the work
of demolition is commenced.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committee.

The Surveyors,
KOBE. © 2021
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